Luther School is accepting applications for a Nutritional Director for the 2024-2025 school year.
Are you an energetic and enthusiastic professional ready to help us meet state and local standards
and take charge of our program of nutritious, appealing, wholesome food for our morning and
lunch meals? If so, we would like to talk to you. Your responsibilities will include but are not
limited to:

1. Preparing two daily meals

2. Clean and sanitize work areas.

3. Prepare weekly menus.

4.  Order, supply, and purchase supplies.

5. Assure safety for school-aged children.

6. Accurately prepare and submit paperwork.

7. Keep up with training requirements.

The work schedule is a contracted 5-day position (M- F), 6 hours per day for 180 days. Salary
depends on experience.

Please call Carrie Entenmann at (406) 425-1065 or Melissa Larsen at (406)425-3330 for details
or send a resume or a letter of interest to: mlarsen@lutherschool.org. Experience in food service
and nutritional background is preferred but not required.

At Luther School, we are a small, but mighty team of individuals, all of whom provide
exemplary education and nutrition to our students. This position will remain open until filled.



